
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear parents and carers

I hope you all had a lovely half term break.

Thank you to all parents who have donated 
uniform - you have been very generous and it 
is very much appreciated. We continue to 
accept donations and support families who 
would like to swap items. 

Year 11 have begun their final mock exams 
this week and I have been impressed with their 
conduct. I hope that they used the half term 
well to revise. Teachers are marking the 
mocks as quickly as they can to share the 
feedback with students. Our intervention 
programme continues to run and I would 
encourage students to make the most of this 
opportunity to receive support from their 
teachers. 

Thank you to all families of the Year 9 students 
who have completed their Pathway forms to 
identify which subjects students would like to 
pick for their Key Stage 4 GCSEs. I reminded 
students in assembly today and explained that 
we will have to pick for them if anyone is 
unable to decide - hopefully this was enough 
encouragement for them to complete them! 

A number of students from different year 
groups attended a careers apprenticeship 
roadshow this week where they learnt more 
about the possible options open to them when

they reach the end of either Year 11 or Year 
13. I hope they found that useful. 

Thursday next week is World Book Day and 
staff have planned a range of exciting activities 
linked to reading. Unlike primary school, we do 
not ask students to dress as a character, so 
they should attend school in normal school 
uniform. However, there may be an opportunity 
for them to spot some of the staff dressed as 
their favourite characters!

Next week a number of students are 
representing Meadow Park in sporting fixtures, 
and I know the whole school is behind them! I 
look forward to sharing the scores next week 
with you. 

Finally, please can I remind you that students 
are not allowed to wear hoodies and these will 
be confiscated if seen. They should not be 
worn at school at any time, including break 
and lunchtime. All students were given a 
blazer free of charge and they should wear 
this. Please can you support us with this?

I wish you a lovely weekend.

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher
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Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Suwalaha

Summer

Dirokhshan

Kieran



News from the Library!

It's nearly World Book Day, and we can't wait to get the celebrations underway. (Oh, alright -
we've already started in the Library!) Look out for ...

Chillout Monday:
Chess Club

After school on Monday:
Dungeons & Dragons

Rowdy Tuesday:
Air, Land & Sea

After school on Tuesday:
Library open for revision, gaming etc

Geeky Wednesday:
Marvel Funkoverse - team up to try to stop Thanos (aka Mr Spencer)

WORLD BOOK DAY: Thursday 6 March 2025
Big Book Quiz - come and earn massive house points!

After school on Thursday:
Library open for revision, gaming etc

Creative Friday:
New drawing game

Happy reading ...

Mr Spencer and Mrs Dearden

Librarians











. I wish you all a lovely break. 








